
MOSCROP PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL MINUTES – February 8, 2021  
 
 

1.) Welcome – Brian Li (PAC Chair): 

a. Meeting started at 7:00 PM by (Zoom Virtual Video Call) 
b. Meeting Chaired by Brian Li 
c. PAC Executives in attendance: Brian Li, Jill Howey, Tina Quan, Sibel Ozkan, Esther Besel  
d. Moscrop Administration in attendance: Principal Mr. Paul Fester  

 
2.) Principal Report: 

a. Course selection for the 2021 / 2022 school year has commenced 
b. Student enrollment for the next year is forecasted to be consistent with current 

enrollment. 
c. Immunizations for Grade 9 will be taking place; no date has been set yet.   Fraser Health 

will be sending out letters to anyone not up to date with immunizations. 
d. Summer school is expected this Summer as planned. 
e. Next year outlook has not been determined in terms of in-class, quarter system, half 

system. 
 

3.) Treasurers report: 

a. Cash balance as of November 16, 2020 – Gaming account $49,288.25 and PAC current 

account of $3,315.94   

b. No disbursement has been made since last report. 

 
4.) Adjournment and next meeting 

a. Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm  
b. Next meeting: Monday May 10th, 2021 at 7:00 PM.    

 


